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From: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 2:25 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Subject: ROCON Shasta section


Garwin,


I've gone through Maria's comments and either responded to the comment or inserted an (outline) place holder


in the text to address her comment (usually both). For each place holder I also identified what I think is the level


of difficulty/effort needed to fill in the placeholder.


This version of the document is on the ROCON drive here: R:\Draft BiOp\2_ESA\2.5-2.6 Effects of the


Action\Shasta Division\Sacramento River


Evan


--
Evan Bing Sawyer,

Natural Resource Management Specialist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-3656

Evan.Sawyer@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

